
Regional School Programs Updates 

5/10/17 

 

*Our site visit from KDE for a finalist as an Alternative Program of Distinction on 4/19/17 went very well. 

They had positive feedback that day, and have noted that we should hear something by the middle of 

May.  Thank you for all of your continued support.   

*Kprep and EOC has been completed.  Thank you to Bellevue Schools for loaning us extra staff to have 

on hand to assist with proctoring!     

*RSP’s final day of school for students is Monday, May 15th, noon dismissal. 

*RSP awards and promotion ceremony will be Friday, May 12th at 12:00pm.  Looking forward to seeing 

many faces to celebrate our students!  (reminder regarding the construction of our driveway if you plan 

to attend) 

*Field Day/Carnival will by 5/11/17.   

*We have continued our meetings and new collaboration with NKU and are finalizing PD opportunities 

for the fall.   

*Ms. Hellmann intends to provide a training on IEP updates in the fall, open to other districts in the 

region as well.   

*NKU will provide a Trauma Informed Care training, also open to districts in the region.   

 

 

 

 

 


